
 

The Special Olympics Wisconsin (SOWI) statewide Athlete Input Council (AIC) wants to help spread 

the word about good sportsmanship.  To this end, they are asking the Team Captain (or team 

representative) for each team to stop by the Team Captain Table/Tent at Saratoga Fields before 

your first game on Saturday to meet other team captains, learn more about the Athlete Code of 

Conduct, and pick up their stickers for the Team Captain Sportsmanship awards.  Also available will 

be thank you cards for the Team Captains to sign to be mailed to the umpires following the 

tournament.  

The Team Captain Sportsmanship award will be given to a member of the opposing team 

immediately following each game.  The Team Captain, along with input from their teammates, will 

choose an individual player from the opposing team whom they think most exemplifies good 

sportsmanship.  They will present the winner with a Sportsmanship Sticker that can be displayed on 

the player’s nametag throughout the tournament.    

Please spread the word to your teams and make sure you have selected a Team Captain or 

representative to visit the Team Captain Table. 
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